
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sean Fraser  
Sent: 23 March 2018 10:49 PM 
To: HCO 
Subject: Sean Fraser 
 
Sean Fraser 
Frankies Grinder. 
179 Edward street 
Brighton 
BN20JB 
 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
I am the Managing Director of Frankie’s Grinder coffee bar. I am writing to you to ask you to renew 
Ubers license, to give our city a competitive taxi service. 
This will generate healthy competition which can keep transport prices in check. 
I have recommended there service to our customers who have all been impressed by there 
punctuality, polite service, and competitive prices, as have I. 
We use Uber for all our deliveries, and are very satisfied with the service provided. 
Furthermore, my business benefits from making Ubers office staff, coffee, on a daily basis. 
I credit Uber for sustaining my business twofold. 
A cheaper and reliable delivery service, and helping sustain my turnover. 
 
Best regards 
 
Sean Fraser 
(Proprietor at Frankies Grinder since 2009) 
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